
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Austin Smith (austinsmith@gov.sc.gov) <austinsmith@gov.sc.gov>

James Burns (jamesburns@gov.sc.gov) <jamesburns@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 7/10/2015 11:49:41 AM

Subject: FW: Secretary of Transportation ~ Website email from Robert McFee

From Senator Chip Campsen regarding DOT Secretary. 
Thank you,
Katherine

From: Chip Campsen [mailto:chip@spiritlinecruises.com]
Sent: Friday, July 10, 2015 9:30 AM
To: Senate Fish, Game & Forestry Committee
Subject: Re: Secretary of Transportation ~ Website email from Robert McFee

Forward this to Katherine Veldran.

Chip Campsen, President
Fort Sumter Tours, Inc. & SpiritLine Cruises, LLC
360 Concord Street, Suite 201 
Charleston, SC 29401
Ph: 843-881-7337
Fax: 843-881-2960
chip@spiritlinecruises.com

On Jul 10, 2015, at 9:17 AM, Senate Fish, Game & Forestry Committee <SFGFComm@scsenate. 
gov> wrote:

From: rmcfee@bcgov.net [mailto:rmcfee@bcgov.net]
Sent: Friday, July 10, 2015 8:06 AM
Subject: Secretary of Transportation ~ Website email from Robert McFee

Chip, I hope you are well. I regret that I have not been able to speak with you personally regarding 
the attached information. In short I would like to express to you that I am very interested in the 
Secretary of Transportation position. Any support and advocacy you could lend towards that goal 
would be deeply appreciated. If your schedule permits I would love to chat with you about it. My 
best number is 843 812 1509 Regards Robert McFee, PE

Robert McFee
65 Alumni Rd
Beaufort, SC 29907
843 812 1509
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